
Looking for a fun way for your child to develop 
self-confidence, teamwork, and problem-solving? Consider 

Odyssey of the Mind. 

Odyssey of the Mind (OotM) is an international educational program that 
provides creative problem solving opportunities for students from 

kindergarten through college. Each team is comprised of three to seven 
students and one volunteer parent coach. Teams select one of the five 

problems to solve and compete against other teams.

Each year, multiple Moraga teams participate in the regional tournament, and 
one or more teams usually make it to the World Tournament. Moraga teams are 

sponsored by Moraga Rotary. 

To learn more about the program, gather prospective teammates and 
parent coaches, attend an informational meeting at the 

Holy Trinity Cultural Center at 1700 School Street, Moraga, CA 94556 on 
Tuesday, September 24, 2024 from 7:00-8:00 pm. Visit the Moraga 

Odyssey of the Mind website (http://moragaodysseyofthemind.com), 
the official Odyssey of the Mind website 

(http://www.odysseyofthemind.com), or the regional website 
(www.norcalodyssey.org) for more information.

If you are unable to attend the meeting, would like more information, or have any 
questions, feel free to contact the student leader (Shiraz Zahoori) at 

moragaootm@gmail.com. 

DISCLOSURE: This is not a Moraga School District endorsed or sponsored event. 


